
 
 
 

 

No. THIP-SET/009/2025 
         March 31, 2025 
 
Subject Notification on No Impact from the Earthquake in Myanmar 
To  President, 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Thantawan Industry Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify that the recent 
earthquake in Myanmar on 28 March 2025, which was felt across several areas in Thailand, has had no impact 
on the Company’s operations or production capacity. The Company continues to operate normally and remains 
fully capable of manufacturing and delivering products to customers without interruption. 

As a precautionary measure for the safety of employees working at the Sun Towers Building, currently 
undergoing a structural safety inspection, the Company has implemented a temporary work-from-home policy 
for certain staff. Additionally, some employees may relocate to the Company’s factory in Nakhon Pathom 
Province, as appropriate. 

The Company has also established emergency preparedness measures and contingency plans to 
ensure business continuity and safeguard employee well-being. We will continue to monitor the situation closely 
and implement any further necessary actions as appropriate. 
 
 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
                            Yours faithfully, 
 
 

         (Mrs.Pojanard Prinyapatpakorn) 
           Acting Chief Executive Officer  
Thantawan Industry Public Company Limited 


